
03 Days HEC QAA Progress Review Meeting & Training of QECs at Lahore School of Economics
February 23-25, 2022

The Quality Assurance Agency (QAA) of Higher Education Commission (HEC) organized a three-days’
training Progress Review Meeting & Training for Quality Enhancement Cells (QECs) dated 23rd – 25th
February 2022. The meeting was co-hosted by Lahore School of Economics, Lahore. QEC officials of 20
universities from Punjab participated in this training.

Prof. Dr. Mohsin Javed, Director Quality Enhancement and Mubashar Majeed Qadri, Manager Quality
Assurance (Virtual University of Pakistan) participated in this meeting. Mr. Nasir Shah (Director QAA)
and senior members from Lahore School of Economics
welcomed the participants and described the agenda of
the training.

The training was based on a series of interactive
sessions conducted by the officials of the Quality
Assurance Agency (QAA), Quality Assurance Division
(QAD), and Research & Development Division (R&D) of
HEC. The purpose of this meeting was to review the
current progress of QECs in their respective universities,
address the challenges they confront, and pay heed to
their suggestions on the improvement of the Quality
Culture of Pakistan Higher Education Institutes (HEIs) at
large.


